
 

  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 30 September 2022 

 

 

  
  

  

   

  
  

  
  

  

  

  

   

  

  

 School Closes on Friday 30 September at 11:00   

   

       

 

 

  
  

 

  
  
  

  

Parents who require face to face meetings will be 

accommodated on Saturday 15 October 2022 

“Sunsets are proof that endings can be beautiful” Beau Taplin 

We have come to the end of a very busy term and we would like to thank all our staff, parents and learners for all their 

support.  

This time is extremely crucial for our matriculants as they prepare for their last lap of the matric journey. We encourage all 

our learners to enjoy the rest but also prepare for the final term which is extremely short and busy. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. L. Moyo 

Grade 12 Prize giving and valediction 



 

  

  
  
  
  
  

 

    

 Mr Ndhlovu, the Quiz coach will accompany him.       
  

CONGRATULATIOS TO THE PRIMARY SCHOOL ON THEIR 

ACHIEVEMENTS AT OLYMPIADS 

  

Our Primary School learners participated in the 

following Olympiads at District level: 

Social Sciences 

Natural Science & Technology 

Economic & Management Sciences 

Mathematics 

Congratulations to Ritlhavile Boreni on participating in 

the Mathematics Olympiad at Provincial level. 

We are proud of our learners. 

 

  
  

   
   
 

   
    
   
  

  

  

CHESS 

Our chess teams participated in various district 

tournaments and qualified for the National 

Championship. Keep it up! 

 

 

We are very proud of 

Ndabenhle for his 

outstanding 

achievements in the 

National Art 

Eisteddfod 

Learners and staff celebrated our diverse cultures 

this Heritage month. We were exposed to different 

types of foods, interesting outfits and a beautiful 

pageant where participants showed off their 

cultural clothes. 

 


